
The Sites Project Authority is beginning 
the construction procurement process 
for the Sites Reservoir Project, a $3.9 
billion project coming to the Sacramento 
Valley. One of the state’s largest proposed 
water infrastructure projects, the 
Sites Reservoir Project is designed to 
provide a more reliable water supply for 
California’s communities, farms, and the 
environment.

Construction  
Procurement  
Open House

SITES RESERVOIR PROJECT 

Led by JP Robinette, Sites Engineering 
and Construction Manager, the event 
will cover key information on project 
status and procurement timelines 
as the Sites Project Authority ramps 
up to construction. As we advance 
this critical project, we look forward 
to this next step toward construction 
procurement.

Learn more about the Sites Reservoir Project and 
future construction opportunities at sitesproject.org

For questions, please contact Terri Boland,  
Sites Board Clerk at tboland@sitesproject.org

Thursday 
April 18, 2024  

10 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Vernon Jewel Danley Post 218  
American Legion  
250 Oak St, Maxwell, CA 95955

https://sitesproject.org/
mailto:tboland%40sitesproject.org?subject=

